
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year 11 Student, 
 
Re: Conditions for Wearing the Year 11 Hoodies 
 
The hoodies are expected to arrive within the next two weeks.  Once they are here you will be allowed to wear these 
hoodies to school only if you have read this letter and signed to say that you have understood and promise to abide by the 
following regulations: 
 
 

1. You are only allowed to wear the official Year 11 hoodies and no other. 
2. You must wear your full school uniform - the hoodie only replaces the jumper and blazer.  This means the summer 

white shirt or polo shirt must be worn under the hoodie. 
3. Should you not wear the correct uniform, you understand that you will be given a uniform detention as is our usual 

policy. 
4. Should you continue to wear the incorrect uniform, your right to wear the year 11 hoodie to school will be taken 

away from you. 
 
 
Please return these reply slips to your tutors.  If you have any questions, please feel free to ask me, Mr Bronkhorst, Ms 
Hunt or any of the Heads of House. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Miss H. Maree 
English Teacher 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..... 
PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR TUTOR 
 
 
   

Student Name: ……………………………………………………………………………  Tutor Group: ……………………  

 

 

I fully understand the terms and conditions for wearing my Year 11 Hoodie and promise to abide by them. 

 
 
 
Student Signature: ……………………………………………..…………………………  Date: …………………...……….. 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

Mr Gareth Croxon B.Sc, NPQH 
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